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“To maintain high educational standards to meet the needs of all students in a safe and caring environment,
so that they may assume responsible roles in society.”

May 31, 2021

Good afternoon parents and guardians,

We have learned today that a third person connected to Forestburg School has tested

positive for COVID-19. This person was not in our building during their infectious period,

so there are no additional quarantine requirements.

Alberta Health Services has now designated our school to be on “alert” status, which

happens when a school has two or more active cases of COVID-19 within a two-week

period of time. We have posted a letter on our website from AHS, with more information

about that. Here is the link: https://forestburg.brsd.ab.ca/download/348602

We encourage you to keep an eye on your child. If any symptoms do arise, please keep

your child at home and arrange testing. Here is a link to the daily checklist, which can

help you determine what to do: https://www.brsd.ab.ca/download/287801 You can also

contact HealthLink at 811 for advice.

If your child does test positive, please contact the school to let us know.

Take care.
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